

INDIAN SCHOOL AL BURAIMI CIRCULAR

Dear Parent, Greetings of the Day! Kindly be informed that, PC -11 / 2022-23 17/08/'22

- School will remain closed on 18th August on account of Krishna Janmashtami.
- Standup comedy scheduled on 25th August stands postponed. The new date will be informed soon.
- As per the Ministry of Education mandate, every student of Indian schools should have a
 resident card so you are requested to submit the resident card of your child/children on or
 before 15th of November. (The parents who have already submitted the residence card copies
 of their children may disregard this point)
- To know the necessary documents and obtaining procedure you may visit https://www.rop.gov.om/english/resident id.html
- President, members of the S.M.C, staff and students of INDIAN SCHOOL AL BURAIMI wish
 you a very Happy Janmashtami.

With warm regards

D. Santte Kunar

Principal.

